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Foreign Office,
Jawucvry 1, 1921.

The KINiG has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
Carleiton Richard Buokby Atkinson, Esq.,

M.B.E., to be His Majesty's Vice-Consul at
Laradohe.

Foreign Office,
May 14, 1921.

Tibet KING has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
-Hyacinth Louis Rabino, Esq., O.B'.E., to be

His Majesty's Consul for the parts of
Morocco wihicih are under the protection of
the French Republic, to reside at (Casablanca.

Foreign Office,
July 1, 1921.

The K1N,G has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
William Bieauohamp Heard, Esq., to be His

Majesty's Consul im the Delta >of the Nile,
the Provinces of 'Galiooubieb, Dakahlieh,
Menomfieh, and Gharkieihi, and the whole of
Upper Egypt to the SSnd parallel of North
Latitude, excluding the maritime portion of
the Mudiriai of Keneh, to reside -at "Cairo.

Foreign Office,
August 8, 1921.

The KINiG. has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
•George Evelyn Arthur Oheyne Monck-Mason,

Esq., to be His Majesty's Vice-Consul at
Staiea, and

Walter Angelo Flox-Strangways1, Esq., to be
His Majesty's Vice-Consul at Tetuan.

Foreign Office,
September 22, 19'21.

The KINiG has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
William- Hugh -Montgomery iSinolair, Esq., to

be His Majesty's QorasuinGeaieral for the
Compartimenti of Liguria and Elmilia', with
the exception' of the Provinces of Ferrara,
Bologna, Ravenna, and Forli, to reside at
Genoa; and1

Alan Napier, Esq., to be TTig Majesty's Consul
for tihe Provinces of Ferrara, Bologna,
Havenna, and1 Forli, to reside at Bologna.

Foreign Office,
October 1, 1921.

The KINiG has been graciously pleased to
appoint:—
Joseph Pyke, Esq., to be His Majesty's Consul

for tine Provinces of Liege, Umxemburgi,
Naomir, and Hainanit, and the Districts of
E'tipen and Malm.edy, to reside at Lie*ge.

Foreign Office,
November 1, 1921.

The. KINO has been graciously pleased to
appoint: —
Frank Nutter Cxxx, Esq., to be Hie Majesty's

»0on&ul at ,San Joise, Costa .Rica

Foreign Office,
December 1, 1921.

The KINiG has been graciously pleased fa
appoint : —

Edgar Errol Napier MaoDonell, Esq., C.M.G.,
to be His Majesty's Consul-General for the
States of Rio de Janeiro, including' the
Federal District, Espiritoi Santo, Goyaz, and
Minas Geraes, tof reside at Rio de Janeiro;
and

Arthur Abbott, Esq., to be TTie Majesty's
Consul for the States of Sao Paulo, Parana,
Santa Catarina, and Matto Grosso, to reside
at .Sao Paulo.

Foreign Office,
November 30. 1921.

The KINiG has been pleased to approve of—

Monsieur Paul Emile Naggiar as Consul-
General of France at. Montreal for the
Dominion of Canada;

Senhor Jose Fabrino de Olivedra Bayao as
Consul of Brazil in London;

Mr. G. iM. Bles as Consul of the Netherlands
at Manchester for those parts of Lancashire
and Cheshire east of the district of tihe
Consul at liverpoaL;

Mr. J. B. Clark as Consul of tihe Netherlands
at Newioastle-on-Tyne for the Borough of
Bierwick-on-Tweed, the ports on tihe Tlyne,
and the Ooointy of Northumiberland, with
the exception of Blyth and its neighbour-
hood:

Senor Don Amador Moreno Berisa as Consul
of Bolivia at 'Sheffield;

Senhor Oscar iCo'rreia as 'Consul of Brazil at
Southampton;

Senor Don EdiLberto Anderson as Consul of
Peru at 'Southampton;

Senor Don Joaquin Soler Ganoia de Soria as
Consul of Chile at Hull;

Mr. Harald Tanner as Consul of Finland at
iSiydney for the Commonwealth of Australia,
the Dominion of New Zealand, Fiji and the
Western Pacific;

Mr. Hubert L. Nathan as Consul of Chile at
Wellington, New Zealand;

Monsieur T. Creon as 'Consul of Belgium at
Bombay;

Mr. Tokitomo Fuohi as Consul of Japan at
Rangoon-;

Monsieur F. E. H. Groenman as Consul of tihe
Netherlands at Capetown, for the Cape
Province;

Senhor Noe Floranrbel Pinto Peixoto as Consul
of Brazil in Barbados;


